
Message 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
CC: 
Subject: 

Diana Andrade [dandrade@cityofinglewood.org] 
8/26/2019 4:11:42 PM 
Gordon Anderson [gordon@gandersonassociates.com] 
Bettye Griffith [bgriffith@cityofinglewood.org]; Mindala Wilcox [mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org] 

RE: IBEC: Reminder to Upload Emails/Documents for Clippers/Murphy's Bowl project 

Good afternoon Mr. Anderson, 

On behalf of Ms. Griffith, RSI Director, I would like to inform you that she Is not in receipt of any emails or material 
pertaining to the Project (Clippers/Murphy's Bowl). Please confirm receipt of information. 

Thanking you In advance. 

©iawa lP flndmde 
~ ~timu~~ Coordmatm' 
~iaf Si:mtUf l~tionQlrogmm 
(310)412-528.9 (Qffia) 

From: Gordon Anderson [mailto:gordon@gandersonassociates.com] 
Sent: Monday, August 26, 2019 3:43 PM 
To: Diana Andrade <dandrade@cityofinglewood.org> 
Subject: Fwd: IBEC: Reminder to Upload Emails/Documents for Clippers/Murphy's Bowl project 

Sent from my iPhone ... please excuse terseness and typos. 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Gordon Anderson <gordon@gandersonassociates.com> 
Date: August 22, 2019 at 9:10:07 AM PDT 
To: <bgriffith@cityofinglewood.org> 
Cc: "Mindala Wilcox" <mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org> 
Subject: IBEC: Reminder to Upload Emails/Documents for Clippers/Murphy's Bowl project 

Hi Bettye, 

Quick r-emlnder, we n1ust uplood emolls/docun1ents J·o Murphy's Bowl Drive tvvice o \A/eek (1\!\ondoy 
ond Wednesdoy) by 1 Oam. (see ottoched email) 

Recognizing thot you moy not regulmly receive en1oils or rr1cderiol re9ardlng the project we sl"ill need 
you toot leost weekly note in Murphy's Bowl Drive thot you hove nothin9 to uplood. Of course, if you 
should begin re9ulorly receiving emails ond rnoteriol regording the project you will need to uplood 
twice o ·week per the attoched email, 

Thon ks. 

Gordon .Anderson, 
Clly Consultont 


